Crossett City Council met in special session August 16, 2021, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. in the Crossett Public Library.

Present: 	Mayor Marshall, Clerk/Treasurer Clark Terrell 

Councilmembers:	Carter, Mondragon, Gill, Phillips, Knight and Foster

Absent:		City Attorney Hamilton


Mayor Marshall stated that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss financial reports for July, 2021.

Mayor Marshall opened the floor for discussion of the financial statements.  

Questions were asked concerning Welcome to Crossett Signs and Wiggins Cabin expense.  Mrs. Gulledge will look into this and email answers to the council.

Mayor Marshall informed council that the first installation of the American Relief Funds has been received.  There is quite a bit on red tape tied to this money.  Once questions are answered, she would like to bring a proposal for employee premium pay.  

Councilman Gill asked why traffic lights were under police department and not street department.  Mayor explained that this is a joint effort between police department and public works department.

Councilwoman Mondragon questioned what constituted drainage department.  Mr. Harrison explained that anything that drains through ditches and culverts is considered drainage.  Repairs, maintenance and supplies for drainage department include concrete, culverts, gutters etc.

Hearing no more questions or comments, motion by Councilman Knight, seconded by Councilman Foster to adjourn the financial meeting.  Roll call vote.  All vote yes.  Meeting adjourned.



_____________________________			______________________________
Clark Terrell, Clerk/Treasurer			Crystal Marshall, Mayor


